
 

The Honeybee Quilters Guild was founded in 1987 and is  now 31 years and running.  We meet on the first 

Tuesday evening of each month starting at 6:30pm with a ½ hour social and meeting begins at 7:00pm.  The 

Honeybees hold monthly Saturday workshops. We meet at the Mandarin Presbyterian Church at Loretto and 

Mandarin Road.  We occasionally meet at the East Campus at 12001 Mandarin Road for suppers and 

workshops. 

For Membership information contact:  Anne Morgan at amorgan@hotmail.com.  Forms are available on our 

site to download.    (www.honeybeequilters.org) 

About Us ~ 

• Visitors are always welcome. Charity Projects: 

• Monthly meetings with informational 
programs 

The Honeybees collectively make an 
opportunity quilt to raffle each year and 
donate funds to a voted charity.. 
Each year we proudly work with charities to 
provide quilts and other items. 
Charities include: Hospice, Quilts of Valor, 
Betty Griffin House, Mandarin and the 
Presbyterian Food Banks, Methodist Childrens’  
Home and the Apple Project providing dental 
care for adults in need. 

 

• Saturday workshops as scheduled 

• Holiday and Annual Guild Birthday Party 

• Member and guest quilting retreats twice 
each year and new next year, a local 
retreat 

 

• Ugly Auction each May 

• Challenges and member exchanges 

• Participation in Jacksonville Quiltfest 
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